
May 12th, 2025

Independent School Dist. 241 
Attn: Sup. Steve Heil
211 W. Richway Drive
Albert Lea, MN 56007

Dear Superintendent Heil,

Please consider this letter as invoice for the services of one (1) Probation Officer for the purpose 
of student retention from August 19th, 2025 through May 27th, 2026. 

In consideration of the full and complete performance of the agreed services, District 241 agreed 
to compensate Freeborn County an amount equal to Twenty nine, eight hundred and four Dollars 
and no/100 ($29,804.00).

Please remit payment to “Freeborn County Probation Services” at the following address:
Freeborn County Probation Services

Attn:    Lyndon Stinson
411 S. Broadway
Albert Lea, MN 56007

Thank you in advance.  Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  I am confident 
our partnership will continue to prove to be a great success with both our agencies.

Regards

Lyndon Stinson, Director
Freeborn County Probation Services


